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March 5, 2013 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 This letter is in reference to I-KOTA. The I-KOTA team is currently our contractor renovating Mt. View 
Tower & Eliot Cottages for Denver Housing Authority. Our project is still currently ongoing and is scheduled for 
completion by August 2013. Our property consists of an occupied senior and disabled community. I-KOTA has 
proved to be professional, reliable and a VERY accommodating company. They have been extremely helpful and 
courteous not only to our onsite staff but to our residents that still occupy the buildings throughout this renovation 
process. 
 We are provided detailed information on what is taking place, what if any current issues we are having on 
an ongoing weekly basis; the I-KOTA team is very attentive to the currently housed residents needs during this 
renovation. It is a great work experience working with a company that took into consideration not only our onsite 
staff but also our currently housed senior and disabled residents needs. 
 If you have any questions or would like additional information please call me at 720-946-6091. 
 
Sincerely,  
Jodi Torres,  
COS, SCHM, MORS, TCS, BOS 
Property Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


